Student Driver Contract

Student name: Student grade (circle): 10 11 12
Vehicle make: Vehicle model:

Vehicle year: Vehicle color:

License plate number: Vehicle’s owner:

Student cell phone number: Parent phone:

Driver’s license number: Auto insurance provider:

Reason for requesting permission to drive to school:

Driving to and from Dollar Bay High School is a privilege that comes with great responsibility. Because of limited school
parking, and reports from the community of unsafe driving around school, only students in 11th and 12th grade will be
allowed to park on school grounds. A parent/guardian of a student in 10th grade who believes his/her child should be
permitted to drive to school for a justifiable reason may request a meeting with the principal to make this case. The
request may be granted or denied, based on the reason(s) given, available space in the parking lot, and other factors.
The following must be agreed upon by student and parent in order for a student to be permitted to drive at DB-TC
Schools.

1. Student drivers must register their vehicle with the school office by completing this form.

2. Student drivers must park their vehicle in the parking lot behind the T.R. Davis Elementary building. The first row is
designated for teachers. All other rows are available for student vehicles. (All parking spaces along and across from the
school must be kept free for visitors.)

3. Student drivers must follow DB-TC traffic patterns in the morning and at dismissal

4. Students must drive 15 mph or slower on the streets bordering the school.

5. Students who drive off campus during lunch period must follow all speed limits and traffic laws. Those reported as
driving unsafely or illegally will have driving privileges suspended or revoked.

6. Because the school district is responsible for all areas within its boundaries, student vehicles parked on school grounds
may be subject to search at the discretion of the administration if there is any reason to suspect prohibited items or
behaviors within.

7. Student drivers who violate school policy and policies listed on this contract may have their driving privileges
suspended or revoked. The safety of our children is our first priority.

The Board of Education and the District shall be held harmless from any claims, suits, liabilities, causes of action, or
responsibility of any type of accidents, injuries, or death connected with the permission for student transportation, it
being specifically understood that the parents and students involved assume total and complete responsibility for all
liabilities connected to the permission for student driver transportation.

, the undersigned, agree to the rules of this contract. | understand that violation of these rules will result in a suspension
and/or revocation of the privilege of driving to school.

Student Signature Date

Parent or Guardian Signature Date



